August 8, 1972

Migs Trina J. Malatiad
77 Shattuck Road
Watertown, Mass. 02172

Deay Trina:
It wag very aice to hear from you.

Qur Stewardship program is basically this: We are going to make an effort
to get interested people to contribute $100 a year, and become as a result St.
Vartan Stewards, We plan to have an attractive lapel pin prepared to give to
each Steward and urge that he or she wear it whenever possible.

I haven't written to you about It because we are not quite ready. A brochure
is belng prepsred. The copy is all done; we are yaiting for the design, and
printing. The pin is also being designed now. We should be ready to go early in
September, whea I intend to start touring our parishes on a ssmber of missions,
this being one of them.

It is not our inteation to organize formally in the parishes for this, because
they have their owa needs. But I hope to be able to find some people in each area
to help on an individusl basis.
We hope you will be one of these pwople.
In any event, when the planned stuff is ready, I'll be writinjgyou again,

Sincerely,

Jack Aptreassian
Miss Nevart Yeghlian Executive Director
400 Maynard Street # 502
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48108 ’




